
4/16/21

Dear Honorable Supervisors,

I am writing in regards to the CCAO ordinance. I would like to show my strong support for MCA
memo. We need a strong and clear pathway forward for those cultivators that can not continue
in the Phase 1/Phase 2 ordinance.

We need a clear and reasonable window of 60 days to allow applicants to turn all documents
into one place for the county to review.

And we need clear, contiguous, prioritized review for cultivators who need to transition from
Phase1/Phase2 to the CCAO.

I would also like to show support for the memo from the Law Offices of Peter Keli and SF North
Bay Law.

In addition to the imperative issue above which I believe is an issue that immediately needs to
be resolved, I believe that we need a more sustainable roll out of expansion beyond 10k sq ft.
than what is currently being presented. I ask the board that you deeply take into account the
concerns of the community at large and that we take more time to figure out the best way to
move forward with expansion.

I thank you deeply for all of your time and your careful consideration of all these items.

Sincerely,
Blaire and Daniel AuClair
Radicle Herbs






